Welcome Letter

Dear Parents/Guardian,

Lucky (Charmg

We are delighted to welcome you and your child to Lucky Charms Childcare & Preschool We
are excited to have your little one join our warm and nurturing community of young learners.

At Lucky Charms, we believe that each child is unique and special, and we are committed to
providing a safe, stimulating, and enriching environment for their growth and development.
Our team of dedicated and experienced educators is passionate about fostering a love for
learning and creating memorable experiences for your child.

Here at our facility, we follow a well-rounded curriculum designed to promote cognitive, social,
emotional, and physical development. Your child will engage in age-appropriate activities,
including arts and crafts, storytelling, music, outdoor play, and much more.

Communication is essential to us,and we value your active involvement in your child's journey
with us. We will keep you informed about your child's progress, daily activities, and any
upcoming events or special occasions.

We prioritize the health and safety of your child and have strict health protocols in place,
along with trained staff for any medical emergencies. Our facility is child-proofed, and hygiene
practices are diligently followed to ensure a safe environment.

Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions or need assistance. We are here to
support you and your child in every step of this exciting journey.

Once again, welcome to Lucky Charms. We look forward to creating beautiful memories and
nurturing your child's growth and potential

Warm regards,
Shayna Nix & Danielle Norgren
Owners/Directors




